
 

 
San Juan Capistrano Rotary Club 
San Juan Capistrano, CA  
 
April 27, 2021 
 
San Juan Capistrano Rotarian’s, 
 
On behalf of the 1st Battalion 11th Marines Non-Profit Adoption Committee, I 
wanted to thank you so much for your very generous donation of $3,000.00 to 
our committee for help with the concerns and support of our military families. 
 
Our committee is very committed to helping our Single Marines and the Marine 
families. It can be very difficult for our families, as they often have loved ones 
deployed or getting ready for deployment and have to try to make things as 
“normal” as possible.  Our goal is to help make that happen, and your donation 
will allow us so much to help “normal” be achieved.   
 
Our entire committee and the families we serve of our 1/11 Marines are so 
grateful for your constant support. The love we feel from your “family” is given to 
our families with all of your support. 
 
God Bless and Keep you and your families safe.  We will continue to do our part 
for our Marine families, proudly with your generous support. 
 
Gratefully, 
 

Kathy 
Kathy Hooper 
Chairperson 
San Juan Capistrano 1/11 Non-Profit Adoption Committee 


